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FINANCE DEPARTMENT

DATE:
TO:

May 24, 2019
WILMA QUAN, City Manager

THROUGH: MICHAEL LIMA, Director

FROM:

SUBJECT:

The apparent low bidder Bill Nelson General Engineering Construction, Inc. has requested to

Finance Department

o

MELISSA PERALES, Purchasing Manager

Purchasing Unit

FOR: J5731 MONO & H STREET DOWNTOWN WATER MAIN ENHANCEMENT

(BID FILE NO. 3647)

withdraw their bid:

Bill Nelson General Engineering Construction, Inc. withdrew their bid proposal due to

BILL NELSON GEC, INC. REQUEST TO WITHDRAW BID AND NOTIFICATION OF
INTENT TO AWARD TO NEXT LOW RESPONSIVE AND RESPONSIBLE BIDDER

undisclosed information.

Staff has determined that the bid from Bill Nelson General Engineering Construction, Inc. should be
withdrawn. Staff recommends award to the next lowest responsive and responsible bidder Dawson-

Mauldin LLC.
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Bill Nelson General Engineering Construction, Inc.

License #692068
2741 E. Malaga Avenue, Fresno CA 93725

(559) 439-1756; Fax (559) 439-1726

05-15-19

Aaron Luong

City of Fresno
2600 Fresno Street
Fresno CA 93721

RE: J5731 Mono & H Street Downtown Water Main Enhancement
Request to Withdraw Bid Proposal

Aaron,

Due to unforeseen conditions (of which cannot be disclosed at this time) Bill Nelson
General Engineering Construction will not be able to work and or complete the above
mentioned project. Please accept this letter as Bill Nelson General Engineering
Construction’s notice and request to formally withdraw its bid proposal.

Sincerely,

L

Jeff Nelson
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